
PAPERWORK 

Thank you to all of those 

parents who have filled in 

the paperwork relating to 

permissions.  We are           

already taking lots of photos 

and it is important that we 

know how we can use them.  

Please do read the           

information very, very          

carefully to ensure that you 

are ticking the right boxes.   

We have some forms that 

have lots of contradictions 

and it then makes it difficult 

for us to understand the   

responses. For example, 

some people say their child’s 

photo can be used on our 

school website but NOT on 

the internet—well our school 

website is internet based.  

SECONDARY                    

ADMISSIONS 

Please be reminded that the 

deadline for admissions for a 

secondary place is 31st     

October.  Thank you to those 

parents who attended the 

meeting intended to help you 

with the application process.  

It was very well received and 

we are glad that it supported 

you in making an informed 

choice. 

Because we did not get 

many parents attending, we 

will do a second information 

meeting to give you all of the 

information about                        

Dol-y-moch. 
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L O V E  O N E  A N O T H E R ,  A S  I  

H A V E  L O V E D  Y O U ,  I N  O U R  

H O M E ,  S C H O O L  A N D  

P A R I S H  F A M I L I E S .  
 

@ S A I N T A N N E S C P S   

PLEASE NOTE 

THAT MAYDAY 

BANK HOLIDAY 

THIS YEAR 

WILL BE ON A 

FRIDAY 

IT IS FRIDAY 8th 

MAY NOT    

MONDAY 4th 

MAY AS                               

PREVIOUSLY 

SHARED. 

03.10.19 

Surf the Sub 

Meal Day & 

Smoothie Bike 

09.10.19 

Deposit deadline 

for Y6               

Dol-y-Moch Trip 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St.Anne’s Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

“Love one another, as I have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.” 

ZOE’S PLACE 

As you are probably aware, we 

have always been keen          

supporters of the charity, Zoe’s 

place.  We are extremely proud 

that one of our pupils,                  

Elma-Rose in year 5 has also 

decided to support them.  She 

will be completing a Mini Military 

Mud Run soon.  We are so 

proud of Elma Rose for doing 

this for the chosen charity.  If 

you would like to sponsor her, 

the link is below.  

https://tinyurl.com/y655fy8t  link 

for Elma-Rose mud run  

Thank you.  

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

Now that the children are settled, 

we will soon be electing our new 

school council for 2019/2020.  

To give them an idea of                    

Democracy, we will be asking 

the children to write a manifesto, 

detailing what they would hope 

to do if they were elected to the 

student council.  Please discuss 

this with your child over the 

weekend and support them with 

their manifesto if possible.  If you 

do not have time to do this, 

please do ask them to ask 

somebody in school who can 

help them.  Once each                      

manifesto is in, we will have an 

election where every child in 

years 2-6 is entitled to vote. 

Many thanks  

OCTOBER—THE MONTH OF 

MARY 

As we get ever closer to the 

month of October, please do 

encourage your children to say a 

decade of the rosary at home 

each day. 

ALDI  

If you shop in Aldi, please 

collect the ‘Kit for School’ 

stickers.  We only need 

300 to  access some much      

needed, free resources.  

Thanks! 

CAFOD NON-UNIFORM 

DAY 

On Friday, the children will 

be invited to come into 

school wearing non school 

uniform.  This is to help 

raise money for CAFOD.  

We are asking for each 

child to make a £1        

contribution to support this 

worthy cause.  Many 

thanks, in advance.  

SMOOTHIE BIKE 

On Thursday, our caterers 

(AIP) will be bringing a 

smoothie bike into school.  

Each class will have the 

chance to use the bike to 

power the smoothie maker 

and have a taste of a 

healthy drink made form 

fresh fruit—this will supply 

them with some of their 

‘five a day’.  

 

 



 

“You’re never fully dressed without a smile!” 

 Star 1 Star 2 

Year R   

Year 1 Rebekah Miami 

Year 2 Renesamae Aicha 

Year 3 Oceane Fredric 

Year 4 Alfie Leyton 

Year 5 Johnson Beverly 

Year 6 Nhyira Oliwia 

Well done to all of our wonderful stars this 

week.   

 

Happy birthday to all of the children who          

celebrated a birthday this week: 

Belle-Lorna, Fatou, Charnelle, David, Brooklyn 

 

Class % Target met 

R 91.6 NO 

1 92.6 NO 

2 95.2 NO 

3 95.3 NO 

4 100.0 WINNER 

5 97.8 YES 

6 99.3 YES 
















